
Derbyshire LGBT+ Community Drop-in 

 
 
‘Spill The Tea’ is our weekly community drop-in session and will be taking place 
at our Chesterfield LGBT+ Community Centre today! From 11am - 3pm we 



 

open the doors to the whole community to come down, meet the staff and 
others in the community, grab a drink and make use of our space however you 
want to. Get in touch if you would like more information. 
  
Read the latest news from Derbyshire LGBT+ in their newsletter. 
 
Visit https://www.derbyshirelgbt.org.uk/ to find out more about the support 
and services on offer. 
  

 

 

 

https://dva.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96ade5f8c2631a046d38e81b3&id=c725fffd45&e=e178efe037
https://dva.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96ade5f8c2631a046d38e81b3&id=70b52771d8&e=e178efe037

